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On Thursday, May 25, between 12-3 a.m., Escambia 
County's Information Technology department will 
conduct upgrades to the county's core routers and 

data center switches. 

During the replacement process, all county-owned 
websites, 

including MyEscambia.com, MyWFPL.com, GoECA
T.com and ESCPA.org will be unavailable to the 

public. 

For questions regarding the maintenance, please 
contact the IT help desk at 850-595-4990. 

 


